
LEGAL NOTICE 
 
 

Notice is hereby given that the Board of Supervisors of Plumstead Township will 
consider the Conditional Use Application of Twin Silo Farms, LLC (the 
“Applicant”), at a public hearing to be held on Wednesday, October 11, 2023, at 
7:00 p.m.  in the Plumstead Township Municipal Building, 5186 Stump Road, 
Pipersville, PA 18947. 
 
The location of the proposed use is 5727 Twin Silo Road, Plumstead, PA, also 
known as Bucks County Tax Map Parcel Number 34-015-096 and is in the RO 
Rural Residential Zoning District.  The Applicant, pursuant to the Township of 
Plumstead Code of Ordinances, Chapter 27, Part 5, Section 27-502.2 seeks 
conditional use approval for a B18, Event Venue Use, as a secondary use to the 
existing single-family use.  A copy of the Conditional Use Application may be 
viewed at the Township Building during regular business hours. 
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